
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

03/31/16 A letter addressed to the School Board from Mr. Jay Fosle, expressing 

his thoughts on selling the old Central High School site to the Tischer 

Creek Building Co. a non-profit entity affiliated with Edison Charter 

Schools, closing his letter with “I think we all can agree that our Children 

are our future? Then we need to think of our future and financial needs 

and don’t hinder them in any way.” 

 

03/31/16 A letter addressed to Superintendent Gronseth and the Duluth School 

Board from the Citizens Research Council, Larry Burda, President, and 

Clyde Nelson, Vice President, notifying the District that their council 

members voted unanimously in support of the sale of the old Central 

High School site to the Tischer Creek Building Co. 

 

04/11/16 A letter addressed to Duluth School Board, ISD 709 and Superintendent 

Gronseth from Mr. Daniel Mundt, expressing reasons why he believes 

the School Board should make needed repairs to Historic Old Central 

High School and to keep up with the restoration of the building.  Mr. 

Mundt’s letter includes background information from when he was a 

School Board Member in the 1960s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


